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Susan Coutu, Town Clerk                                               January 19, 2009 
Town Hall 
Lebanon, CT 06249 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Jonathan Trumbull Library did not hold a special meeting on Thursday, 
January 15, 2009, at 7:00pm due to a lack of a quorum. 

    
 
 
---------------------------------------- 
Holly H. Sinkewicz, Chairman 
Jonathan Trumbull Library Board of Trustees 
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